
 
 

Governing Board Regular Meeting of June 24, 2020 
 
The Contra Costa Community College District (District) Governing Board conducted a 
remote regular meeting with closed session at 5:00 p.m., followed by public session at 
6:00 p.m. 

 
Oath of Office for New Student Trustee Mansu Kim 
Interim Chancellor Eugene Huff administered the oath of office for new Student Trustee 
Mansu Kim. 

 
New Agreements Approved 
The Governing Board approved a number of agreements, including: 

 
 a Contra Costa College (CCC) renewal agreement with First 5 Contra Costa 

Children and Families Commission to provide funding for instructional and 
administrative support services for Early Childhood Education students; 

 a new Diablo Valley College (DVC) agreement with Bay Area LEEDS to 
coordinate employer engagement strategies, activities and linkages related to 
the new STEM Academy partnership; 

 several new and renewal agreements with various vendors to establish and 
maintain partnerships with international student recruiters; and 

 a Los Medanos College (LMC) renewal agreement with Contra Costa 
County, Office of the Sherriff of the master instructional services agreement 
to provide law enforcement courses. 

 
District Diversity Report 
The Governing Board heard a staff presentation on the annual workforce diversity report. 

 
Resolutions Approved 
Among resolutions approved were one in honor of LGBTQIA+ Pride, June 2020 and 
another to Endorse Community and Public Safety Engagement in Social Justice Reform. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Rebecca Barrett, President (Ward 3) • Andy Li, Vice President (Ward 4) • Vicki Gordon, Secretary 
(Ward 2) • John E. Márquez, (Ward 1) • Greg Enholm (Ward 5) • Mansu Kim, Student Trustee 



Institutional Self-Evaluation Reports 
The Governing Board gave final approval to the Accreditation Institutional Self- 
Evaluation Reports (ISER) prepared by CCC, DVC, and LMC. The three colleges 
prepared these ISERs for the accreditation visits that will be conducted remotely from 
October 5-8, 2020. 

 
College and Career Access Pathways (CCAP) Partnership Agreements 
The Governing Board approved the renewal of 26 existing Contra Costa Community 
College District CCAP Partnership Agreements, and one new CCAP agreement with 
Aspire Richmond CA College Prep Academy. 

 
 
The meeting was adjourned in memory of Federal Officer Dave Patrick Underwood, 
former CCC student. 

 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING/STUDY SESSION OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 
WILL BE HELD ON JULY 22, 2020, AT 4:00 P.M.



 


